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Learning How to Learn Jul 27 2019 A surprisingly simple way for students to
master any subject--based on one of the world's most popular online courses
and the bestselling book A Mind for Numbers A Mind for Numbers and its
wildly popular online companion course "Learning How to Learn" have
empowered more than two million learners of all ages from around the world
to master subjects that they once struggled with. Fans often wish they'd
discovered these learning strategies earlier and ask how they can help their
kids master these skills as well. Now in this new book for kids and teens,
the authors reveal how to make the most of time spent studying. We all have
the tools to learn what might not seem to come naturally to us at first--the
secret is to understand how the brain works so we can unlock its power. This
book explains: • Why sometimes letting your mind wander is an important part
of the learning process • How to avoid "rut think" in order to think outside
the box • Why having a poor memory can be a good thing • The value of
metaphors in developing understanding • A simple, yet powerful, way to stop
procrastinating Filled with illustrations, application questions, and
exercises, this book makes learning easy and fun.
Pointing Dogs Made Easy Apr 15 2021 This is no ordinary dog-training book,
but rather a dog-training book for ordinary people. This is the book for
people who want good companions and pets, as well as excellent bird dogs.
First Aid Made Easy Dec 12 2020
Weight Training Made Easy Jun 05 2020 Dr Joyce Vedral, one of America's
leading fitness experts, offers an easy-to-follow guide to weight training.
The book is intended for beginners of any age of weight.

Dog Training Made Easy: Raising a Perfect Dog with Love Jun 17 2021 Dog
Training Made easy is like no other dog training book you've ever seen
because of its simplicity and clarity of information. It takes you through
the actions needed to socialize, potty train, and lot more. And it means
that your dog will enjoy behaving well and bonding with you. Dog Training
Made Easy book combines in clear actions; simple easy-to-follow and useful
strategies for dog training structured with fun-filled program for raising a
perfect dog indeed. It is packed with the latest and most simple strategic
information for bringing out the best personality in your dog by
incorporating leash corrections, obedience training, reward training, crate
training, potty training, and lot more using toys, treats, etc. as benefits
for teaching fundamental manners. Dog Training Made easy is one of the Best
Dog Training Program based on love, simplicity and kindness.
Dog Training Made Easy May 29 2022 Every dog owner wants a well-behaved pet
that is a pleasure to own, and inside every dog that perfect companion is
just waiting to be set free. All you have to do is find the key to unlock
your dog's potential. Learn to see the world from your dpg's point of view,
and you can harness his natural instincts to create a training plan that
really works.
Dog Training Made Easy Jul 31 2022 Anyone can train a dog, provided they
have themselves been trained. Written by a leading international trainer,
this book of lessons presents suggestions on puppy psychology, avoiding
early trauma and gaining confidence.
Emergency First Aid Made Easy Oct 29 2019
The Accidental Instructional Designer Aug 27 2019 Don't create boring elearning! Cammy Bean presents a fresh, modern take on instructional design
for e-learning. Filled with her personal insights and tips, The Accidental
Instructional Designer covers nearly every aspect of the e-learning design
process, including understanding instructional design, creating scenarios,
building interactivity, designing visuals, and working with SMEs. You'll
learn all about the CBT Lady and how to avoid her instructional design
mistakes. Along the way, you'll hear from a few other accidental
instructional designers, get ideas for your own projects, and find resources
and references to take your own practice to the next level. The Accidental
Instructional Designer is perfect for the learning professional or
instructional designer who is just getting started with e-learning—or the
more experienced practitioner looking for new ideas. In addition to sharing
proven techniques and strategies, this book: covers best practices and what
to avoid when designing an e-learning program presents e-learning in action
through various case studies shows how you can go from being an accidental
instructional designer to an intentional one.
Dog Training Made Easy Feb 23 2022 Whether or not you plan on competing in
dog sports and events, it's critical that all dogs receive basic training,
from how to walk well on leash to being comfortable with strangers. This
book is an easy to read step by step to dog training. This book starts with
the basics and covers all the steps necessary to train your dog to become a
happy, obedient member of your family. Art's book is written with simple
instructions that will make you feel as though he is right there with you
guiding you through the training process. Great for working with new puppies
as well as older mature dogs that need some work on their obedience skills.

Horse-Training made easy Aug 20 2021 Reprint of the original, first
published in 1866.
Airedale Terrier Training Made Easy Aug 08 2020 Are You Ready to Train Your
Airedale Terrier Because this Book and System begin From the Car Ride Home.
Meaning, you can benefit right away, while achieving almost instantaneous,
positive dog training results with this Airedale Terrier training book from
day one. Even if you had your Airedale Terrier for a while now. In this
book, you will discover: - Common Mistakes First Time Dog Owners Make Preparing for Your Airedale Terrier - TRAINING EDUCATION - Puppy Training
Prep - Aire Socialization - Separation Anxiety - Handling Your Airedale
Terrier - And so much more! Get your copy today!
Good Dog Bad Dog Sep 08 2020 The definitive, practical guide to training
dogs at home, offering obedience training that works, yet does not alter the
dog's personality or alienate his affection. All the essentials are covered
using love, praise, and affection as a philosophy of training, and clear and
effective solutions are provided for every kind of behavior problem. 100
photographs.
Dog Training Made Easy Jun 29 2022 Explains how to select a dog,
demonstrates basic training techniques, and tells how to solve common
behavior problems
Puppy Training in 7 Easy Steps Mar 15 2021 7-steps to well-trained puppies
(and happy humans) If you're anything like most new puppy parents, it won't
take long to realize that your fuzzy little bundle of joy can also bark,
chew, jump, and mysteriously get into A LOT of trouble around the house.
Don't panic--slowly remove the shoe from your pup's mouth and open this
book, because it's time to start successfully training. Puppy Training in 7
Easy Steps is a practical, step-by-step guide to guarantee that your cute
and curious friend stays cute. From puppy proofing your home to mastering
need-to-know commands, this fool-proof training manual sets you and your
canine companion up for a lifetime of positively reinforced obedience and
tail-wagging fun! In this dog training book, you'll find: Puppy Prep--Stock
up on all of the supplies you need to start training with helpful checklists
and insider tips. Dog Training in 7-Steps--This includes bringing your puppy
home, crate training, potty training, preventing food aggression,
socializing your puppy, the six key commands, leash walking and coming when
called. Troubleshooting Tips--Get quick advice to make sure your dog
training goes according to plan, no matter how many squirrels, birds, or
other temptations catch your pup's attention. Sit. Stay. Heel. Fetch. This
no-nonsense guide to dog training will teach you and your pup how to do it
all in just 7 easy steps.
Difficult People Made Easy Mar 03 2020 You're a competent professional. You
excel at the technical side of your work. But so far no-one has taught you
how to handle difficult people or toxic team dynamics. That's where this
book comes in. Difficult People Made Easy explains how you need to think and
speak when faced with a difficult colleague. Then it reveals specific words
and actions you can use.
Planning Made Easy Mar 27 2022 Developing a program to train planning
commissioners and zoning board members takes a lot of time and effort. This
manual makes the process easier. It covers the basics of community planning,
zoning, subdivision regulation, and ethics. With chapters organized in

discrete modules, it's ideal for both self-study and classroom use.
Narratives explain general planning principles. Exercises encourage users to
think about the planning issues in their communities. And worksheets
reinforce important concepts. A complementary training guide, Training Made
Easy, is also available. Planning Made Easy is published as looseleaf pages
in a three-ring notebook.
Good Dog, Bad Dog, New and Revised Feb 11 2021 Emphasizes humane, practical
methods of dog training tailored to the pet's particular character, tells
how to solve problem behavior, and assesses the receptiveness to training of
one hundred different breeds
Horse-training Made Easy Oct 22 2021
Gundog Training for the Duck and Goose Hunter (Standard Edition) Oct 02
2022 Eric Begbie has been an ardent waterfowler for over 40 years and has
trained retrievers for most of that period. His Gundog Training Broadsheets
(also published by Lulu as "Gundog Training Made Easy") received worldwide
acclaim.This new book updates the lessons from the Broadsheets, specially
adapted for the duck and goose hunter, and combines them with a wealth of
additional material, some highly evocative wildfowling tales and an
excellent selection of photographs. A fabulous book for everyone who wants
to train a retriever or other breed for use when duck and goose hunting.
Hockey Made Easy : Instructional Manual Oct 10 2020
Baroque and Academic Training Concepts, Made Easy to Understand and Apply
for You and Your Horse Jan 01 2020 WILLIAM SANDERS HAD HIS OWN HORSE AT AGE
10. HIS FATHER, HIS FIRST TEACHER WAS IN THE LAST MOUNTED US CAVALRY UNIT.
LATER, A LONG TIME STUDENT AND FRIEND OF THE GREAT FRENCH MASTER JEAN CLAUDE
RACINET. AFTER THAT HE SPENT TEN YEARS TRAVELING TO PORTUGAL TO STUDY WITH
EUROPE'S GREAT CLASSICAL RIDING MASTER LUIS VALENCA. In Mr. Sanders Words Ò
I read all these books and saw the wonderful things being spoken of, but
then the text did not tell you EXACTLY how to do any of it. The EXACT way
was NOT given. People wrote of lightness but then their horse's backs looked
hollow, I KNEW what was missing and how to fix it. What about the riders
back, people wrote about, using your back and breath, to control the horse
but again, HOW? I KNEW how and I wanted to make a book that actually TOLD
YOU HOW. A book that was NOT JUST THEORY AND PRETTY WORDS BUT A BOOK YOU
COULD TAKE TO THE RIDING HALL AND REFER TO AND USE AND UNDERSTAND.Ó These
things and MUCH MORE are fully explained in this book.
Dog Training for Kids Nov 30 2019 Children Will Take the Lead with Fun &
Easy Dog Training Techniques Every child wants a dog, yet not every
child--or even grown-up!--is equipped to take on the responsibilities that
come with owning a dog. But with the help of Vanessa Estrada Marin, the
director of a sought-after dog-training program for kids, your child will
have fun being in charge! Dog Training for Kids breaks down lessons and
tutorials in simple steps and easy-to-follow instructions. Kids will have
everything they need to be caring and responsible dog owners: • Basic
Training Lessons including Stopping Unnecessary Barking, Potty & House
Training, Obedience, Leash Training, Crate Training • Essential Commands
including Sit, Stay, Heel, Drop It • Clever Tricks including Roll Over,
Speak, High Five, and Leap • Super Fun Games including Obstacle Course,
Frisbee, Tunnel • And More -- Equipment List, How to Train Your Dog to Be
Calm at the Vet, How to Dog Proof Your Home Whether young dog lovers will be

raising puppies, adopting rescues, or getting their first dogs, this all-inone book will give them the confidence and knowledge to properly train, take
care of, and establish a lasting bond with their well-behaved furry friends.
Rat Training May 05 2020 The ultimate survivors that have flourished in the
most difficult of circumstances, rats have a long history of being the
smartest rodent in the room! Rats are growing more and more popular as pets
for adults and children alike. Having raised and trained rats for over forty
years, Miriam Fields-Babineau, in her book Rat Training, teaches rat owners
to harness that intelligence through a reward and clicker system of
training. An avid proponent of reward-based positive-training techniques,
the author explains how to create a successful learning environment for your
rat as you teach him how to come on command, jump through a hoop, walk on a
leash, stand on his hind legs, and much more. Illustrated with color
photographs by Evan Cohen and Virginia Broitman, Rat Training includes tips
on what to look for when buying a rat, how to care for your new pet, and how
to acclimate your rat to other household pets. In the chapter called “Rat
Manner,” the author describes how rats think and their social organizations
and behavior. Fields-Babineau has trained rats for various purposes,
including working in movies, and her chapter called “The Great Rat Race”
describes the demands of rat shows and acting careers for rats. The chapter
called “Scurry and Hurry” is devoted to agility training and trick training
(such as shoulder riding). Resources and glossary included.
Ubuntu Made Easy Sep 28 2019 Full of tips, tricks, and helpful pointers,
this is a hands-on, project-based guide to Ubuntu, a completely free Linux
operating system. The authors tackle topics of interest to the everyday
user, such as customizing the desktop, installing programs, and playing
audio and video.
Rats Jul 07 2020 From engaging games to basic pet care, a complete guide
answers all the questions that a rat owner may have. Original.
Gundog Training Made Easy Sep 20 2021 Gundog Training Made Easy by Eric
Begbie is a detailed set of step-by-step lessons based on his famous set of
Gundog Training Broadsheets that have been used by many thousands of gundog
and hunting enthusiasts in all five continents. This superbly written book
provides a wonderfully explicit training course for training any gun dog or
hunting dog. It is ideal for retrievers or for spaniels and is equally
valuable for pet dogs. In addition to the structured training course,
graduated according to the age and stage of the puppy, there is a section of
Frequently Asked Questions and a wealth of other information. Importantly,
this book uses only positive humane methods of dog training and totally
avoids aversive techniques. A must for every dog owner.
Hiit Nov 10 2020 Struggling to lose weight and tone muscle no matter how
hard you train? Discover a rapid workout strategy for creating your dream
body in just 20 minutes a day. Does your ideal body seem like it's a
thousand workouts away? Has your expensive gym membership chipped away at
your wallet but not at your midsection? Pro trainer and fitness author John
Powers will show you how to make rapid gains from a well-structured, high
intensity interval training program. HIIT: The 20-Minute Dream Body with
High Intensity Interval Training is a complete system packed with incredibly
efficient cardiovascular, muscular, and skeletal exercise routines. Through
Powers' methods, you'll discover how to use short, powerful workouts to get

your body ripped in a hurry. By using the HIIT training program, you'll
produce results like never before in 20 minutes a day of work. In HIIT,
you'll discover: Proven exercises to strengthen both your upper and your
lower body A fully-illustrated guide to a 20-minute workout program that'll
get you stellar results Specific body toning techniques for women The best
HIIT workout plans for you to lose weight Optimum training frequencies,
nutrition plans, and much, much more! HIIT is the complete A-Z reference
guide you need for short workouts that get you fit faster. If you like stepby-step instructions, quick results, and learning from a master at his
craft, then you'll love Powers' high-intensity handbook. Buy HIIT to start
experiencing rapid results today! Don't forget to claim a FREE Kindle
version with your purchase of Paperback!
Caffe2 Quick Start Guide Apr 27 2022 Build and train scalable neural
network models on various platforms by leveraging the power of Caffe2 Key
FeaturesMigrate models trained with other deep learning frameworks on
Caffe2Integrate Caffe2 with Android or iOS and implement deep learning
models for mobile devicesLeverage the distributed capabilities of Caffe2 to
build models that scale easilyBook Description Caffe2 is a popular deep
learning library used for fast and scalable training and inference of deep
learning models on various platforms. This book introduces you to the Caffe2
framework and shows how you can leverage its power to build, train, and
deploy efficient neural network models at scale. It will cover the topics of
installing Caffe2, composing networks using its operators, training models,
and deploying models to different architectures. It will also show how to
import models from Caffe and from other frameworks using the ONNX
interchange format. It covers the topic of deep learning accelerators such
as CPU and GPU and shows how to deploy Caffe2 models for inference on
accelerators using inference engines. Caffe2 is built for deployment to a
diverse set of hardware, using containers on the cloud and resource
constrained hardware such as Raspberry Pi, which will be demonstrated. By
the end of this book, you will be able to not only compose and train popular
neural network models with Caffe2, but also be able to deploy them on
accelerators, to the cloud and on resource constrained platforms such as
mobile and embedded hardware. What you will learnBuild and install
Caffe2Compose neural networksTrain neural network on CPU or GPUImport a
neural network from CaffeImport deep learning models from other
frameworksDeploy models on CPU or GPU accelerators using inference
enginesDeploy models at the edge and in the cloudWho this book is for Data
scientists and machine learning engineers who wish to create fast and
scalable deep learning models in Caffe2 will find this book to be very
useful. Some understanding of the basic machine learning concepts and prior
exposure to programming languages like C++ and Python will be useful.
Puppy Training Made Easy Dec 24 2021 Michael J. Soler, the Go To Trainer
for getting control of your puppy or dog in any situation tells how to do it
in this book. Learn and implement the 15 steps shared in this book and you
will see that you too can and will have control of your dog in any
situation. This book teaches you how to effectively use reward-based
reinforcement to train you dog. Rewarding the behaviors you want and
redirecting the behaviors you do not.
Bird Dog Training Made Easy - A Timely Manual On The Choosing, Training,

Feeding, Exercising And Practical Use Of The Bird Dog May 17 2021 Use this
classic dog training book to school your gun dog in the basic works of field
sports.
E.B. White on Dogs Jun 25 2019 E. B. White (1899 1985) is best known for
his children's books, Charlotte's Web, Stuart Little, and The Trumpet of the
Swan. Columnist for The New Yorker for over half a century and co-author of
Strunk and White's The Elements of Style, White hit his stride as an
American literary icon when he began publishing his 'One Man's Meat' columns
from his saltwater farm on the coast of Maine. In E. B. White on Dogs, his
granddaughter and manager of his literary estate, Martha White, has compiled
the best and funniest of his essays, poems, letters, and sketches depicting
over a dozen of White's various canine companions. Featured here are
favorite essays such as 'Two Letters, Both Open,' where White takes on the
Internal Revenue Service, and also 'Bedfellows,' with its 'fraudulent
reports'; from White's ignoble old dachshund, Fred. ('I just saw an eagle go
by. It was carrying a baby.') From The New Yorker's 'The Talk of the Town'
are some little-known Notes and Comment pieces covering dog shows, sled dog
races, and the trials and tribulations of city canines, chief among them a
Scotty called Daisy who was kicked out of Schrafft's, arrested, and later
run down by a Yellow Cab, prompting The New Yorker to run her 'Obituary.'
Some previously unpublished photographs from the E. B. White Estate show the
family dogs, from the first collie, to various labs, Scotties, dachshunds,
half-breeds, and mutts, all well-loved. This is a book for readers and
writers who recognize a good sentence and a masterful turn of a phrase; for
E. B. White fans looking for more from their favorite author; and for dog
lovers who may not have discovered the wit, style, and compassion of this
most distinguished of American essayists.
Health Made Easy for the People; Or, Physical Training, to Make Their
Lives, in this World, Long and Happy Jan 31 2020
A Course in Miracles Made Easy Jul 19 2021 A Course in Miracles (ACIM)—the
self-study spiritual-thought system that teaches the way to love and
forgiveness—has captured the minds and hearts of millions of people, and
delivered inner peace where fear and pain once prevailed. Its universal
message is unsurpassed in its power to heal. Yet many students report that
they have difficulty grasping the principles, or encounter resistance to the
lessons. So, even while they yearn for the spiritual freedom the Course
offers, they put the book aside, hoping one day to get to it. Alan Cohen,
ACIM student and teacher for over 30 years, takes the Big Picture ideas of
the Course and brings them down to earth in practical, easy-to-understand
lessons with plenty of real-life examples and applications. A Course in
Miracles Made Easy is the Rosetta stone that will render the Course
understandable and relatable; and, most importantly, generate practical,
healing results in the lives of students. This unique reader-friendly guide
will serve longtime students of the Course, as well as those seeking to
acquaint themselves with the program.
English Made Easy Volume Two Nov 22 2021 This is a fun and user–friendly
way to learn English English Made Easy is a breakthrough in English language
learning—imaginatively exploiting how pictures and text can work together to
create understanding and help learners learn more productively. It gives
beginner English learners easy access to the vocabulary, grammar and

functions of English as it is actually used in a comprehensive range of
social situations. Self–guided students and classroom learners alike will be
delighted by the way they are helped to progress easily from one unit to the
next, using a combination of pictures and text to discover for themselves
how English works. The pictorial method used in this book is based on a
thorough understanding of language structure and how language is
successfully learned. The authors are experienced English language teachers
with strong backgrounds in language analysis and language learning. English
Made Easy, Volume 2 consists of a total of 20 units arranged in groups of
five. The first four units presents language and provide learners the
opportunities to practice as they learn. The first page of each unit has a
list of all the words and phrases to be learned in that unit, together with
pronunciation guide. At the end of each unit, an interesting story which
uses the language that has just been learned is presented. The fifth unit in
each group contains exercises designed to reinforce the language learned in
the first four units.
Gundog Training Made Easy Nov 03 2022
Puppy Raising Made Easy Jan 25 2022 Puppy Raising Made Easy is a fully
comprehensive guide to your puppy, covering everything from choosing the
right breed, correct socialisation, training and care to solving problem
behaviour.
Puppy Training Made Easy Jan 13 2021 Puppy Training Made Easy "A how-tobook that has all the information that I could ever want for raising my
puppy" - A. Stacco "Simple. Effective. To the point." - Kurt Indovina
Looking for a simple, force-free and fun way to raise your dog? And do you
want to become a confident owner that has a strong, lifelong bond with his
dog? Raising a puppy does not have to be difficult - if you are doing it
right! Let me introduce you to James Goodman... James Goodman, a renowned
dog expert and psychological scientist, will safely guide you through the
puppyhood of your new best friend. "Puppy Training Made Easy" contains all
essential information, easily readable within a few hours. In his book he
shows you scientifically proven techniques in an easy, comprehensive manner,
and also which common mistakes to avoid. But what are the benefits? Forcefree Training Short and Simple Descriptions Step-by-Step Instructions
Immediate Results Many Practical Tips Scientifically Proven Techniques For
Beginners AND Experienced Dog-owners Many Training Exercises That are Fun for Your Puppy AND You A Dog Who Will Undoubtedly LOVE You forever! A forcefree training is one of the most powerful training approaches as it is based
on scientific evidence. If you ever had trouble with raising a dog before don't despair. The problem with other training approaches is that they often
use punishment and other cruel methods to reach their goals. But frightening
and scaring a puppy doesn't bring you anywhere - just a lot of pain and
mistrust. Puppy Training doesn't need to be harsh and frustrating to reap
the rewards. So what are you waiting for? Dive into the book now and learn
everything you need to know about fun and force-free Puppy Training. James
Goodman takes you through every single step in this simple, easy to follow
guide. The book outline (excerpt): Who Should Have a Dog?- How expensive is
owning a dog? Fundamentals of Puppy Training- When should I begin training?
Introducing a Puppy to Your Home- What to do before my puppy's arrival?
Puppy Obedience Training- How do I correct unwanted behavior? Showing Love

and Affection Socializing Your New Puppy- What should I do if my puppy is
frightened? Essentials of Proper Nutrition- What type of food is the best
for my puppy? Vaccinations- What vaccinations does my puppy need? Potty
Training- What can I do if I live in an Apartment? - What can I do if I work
full-time? - Sample potty training schedule Crate Training- How do I
familiarize my puppy with the crate? What to Do in Case of Aggression
Training Exercises- Getting your dog to listen better - Separation anxiety Staying calm in the car - “Sit” - “Lie down” - “Come” - “Leave it” - “Stay”
- “Fetch” - Stop biting - Stop barking - Walking on a leash without pulling
- Stopping door dash - Socializing with other dogs - Keeping them off the
counter and out of the trash - Staying off furniture - Stop digging - Stop
jumping - Stop begging and much, much more! Click the Orange "Buy Now"
Button on Your Screen and Start Reading.
Puppy Training Made Easy Sep 01 2022 The Only Guide You'll Ever Need Raise
The Perfect Pup, Even If You've Never Had A Dog Before
CPR and AED First Aid Made Easy Apr 03 2020
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